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June 12, 2023 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: Docket No. DW 22-032  

Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. – Permanent Rate Proceeding 
Record Request-Replacement Hearing Exhibit 7 
 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
On June 8, 2023, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. filed proposed tariff pages reflecting the 
settlement agreement changes to the affected customer rates.  This filing was in response to 
the record request made at the hearing held on May 31, 2023. 
 
Since that filing, it has come to the Company’s attention that there was an error in one of 
the charges.  Specifically, the 1” meter charge for private residential service shown on Page 
43 should have been $39.26 instead of $40.31.  That has been corrected in the revised, full, 
Exhibit 7 for the record request. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience or confusion this error may have caused.   
Thank you for your assistance with this replacement Exhibit 7 filing. 
 
       Very Truly Yours, 

       
              
       Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
Enclosures:  Replacement Hearing Exhibit 7, proposed tariff pages 43, 44, 45, 46 and 47 
cc: Docket-Related Service List 


